
APPENDIX 4 (addendum) 

 
 

Amendment to letter submitted by Councillor Matthews dated                   
29th August 2011 

 
 
 
Councillor Matthews has advised the Ethical Standards Officer by telephone 
that the second sentence of the third paragraph of his letter dated 29th August 
2011 is incomplete and that this should read:  
 
 
"The investigating officers report is a full and satisfactory report."    
 
 
 
 


